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Subject: Minutes
From: Paul Zosel (pjzosel@openaccess.org)
To: robthpowell@gmail.com; lesleepro.bushpilot@yahoo.com;

Date: Saturday, October 15, 2016 11:06 AM

The Oct 13, 2016 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by
President Robert Powell at 7 PM. Nominations for new officers were requested.
Dave Grant agreed to continue as treasurer, and Paul Zosel will also continue as
secretary for 2017. Maureen Griggs said the November meeting presentation will be
by Thomas Little from the NTSB.

President Powell made an appeal to renew membership in WPA as numbers have
declined somewhat in the recent years. Renewal at this time carries over to 2017.

Treasurers report indicated that our only expense for 2016 will be the Christmas
party this December. Checking and saving account balances are largely
unchanged. The Christmas party will be again in conjunction with the local EAA
chapter and will be on Dec 8th at Windows on the Bay at Squalicum Harbor.
Presentation will be by Lance Johnson, a former U-2 pilot.

Bob French of the airport TAA committee said the construction at KBLI has been
delayed to poor weather. Paving requires 6 days of dry weather.

The program for the evening was by the KBLI tower personnel, chief Matt Jansen,
Robbie Collins and Neil Wisler.
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